1974 REBEL STAFF

As editor of the 1974 Annual Staff, I proudly take this time out to thank my staff for a fine year of hard work. The new faces on our staff have proven to be dedicated cadets who have given their time and efforts to making this year's "Rebel" one of the best yet. Nights of hard work, as well as humor, have filled us all this year. Now we proudly turn our product over to the cadets. We sincerely hope the Corps of Cadets enjoy the 1974 "Rebel", and that we have inserted some of the memories into the "Rebel", that will stay in the hearts of the cadets for a long time.

Our appreciation goes to the faculty and the administration, who generously offered their cooperation.

On behalf of the staff, I would like to wish our very best to the Class of 1974. I hope you all achieve your goal in life, and that you will remember us here at school, for it is inevitable that we will remember you.

Above all things that you will have left behind; will be some things that you have said. Goodnight, Jim and Rick.

> Later— Paul Forio EDITOR